—Thank Mou

We received your letter regarding reception of
our AM station KBRT on December 6, 1975.

Dear Mr, Nittler ...

You did hear K-BRIGHT... and we're pleased to
know that our highly-directional 10,000 watt
signal reached all the way to Mc Cook, Nebraska.
That's quite a distance for us to travel, with
our signal beamed basically down the Southern
California coastline, and not much coverage to
the east. \
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